Announcement of Partnership to Operate Project of
Japanese Loan in Baghdad Province 


ITPC one of the branches of MOC is pleased to invite the willing companies to participate in this announcement to submit the technical offers as a first stage. The companies can obtain the tender conditions and technical specifications by their authorized person who should bring authorization letter to the headquarter of ITPC, Director General Office in the tenth floor, located in Baghdad, Abu Nuwas street next to Baghdad Hotel against 1,000,000 ID un-returnable. The closing date to submit bids and closing this tender as well as opening the bids will be at 12 A.M. in 15/4/2018. The offers should be submitted in closed envelopes written on it the name of the tender, address, website and the email of company. Also the name and address of authorized person who follows tenders and the validity of the bidders should be 120-day of the closing date. The tenders should be submitted in the tender's box of ITPC (ground floor next to Information section). The tenders which are not completed to technical specifications and legal conditions will be neglected.
For more information contact the following e-mails or Telephone number.
legal_itpc@yahoo.com
legal@itpc.gov.iq
advisor_minister@yahoo.com
www.moc.gov.iq
www.itpc.gov.iq
Mobile: 07600017078/ 07600017122


Best Regards
